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  Hailed as a fresh look at an age-old favorite, The Little  Mermaid will be presented at Watauga
High School’s Ross Auditorium on June  22 and 23.   

    The production is being put on by Missoula Children’s Theatre and  more than 60 local
thespians. Young actors in the Watauga community are excited  to be able to participate as
actors, stagehands and assistant directors,  according to Charlotte Smith of the Watauga
County Arts Council. While a lot of  the fun is the process- it’s a show everyone is going to want
to see, she says.  

      Performances are Friday, June 22 at 7 p.m. and  Saturday, June 23 at 3 p.m. Tickets will be
available at the door at a cost of  $8 for adults and $5 for children 12 and under.   
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